

Questions from Shareholders

2018 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Your questions regarding any matter relating to CSL that may be relevant to the 2018 Annual General Meeting are important to us. We invite you to use this form to submit any questions.

We will attempt to respond to as many of the more frequently asked questions as possible in the Chairman's or the Managing Director's addresses at the 2018 Annual General Meeting. Due to the large number of questions we may receive, we will not be replying on an individual basis.

Shareholders questions must be received by Friday, 5 October 2018 Please return this form to our Share Registry, Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited, GPO Box 242, Melbourne Victoria 3001 or by facsimile to 1800 783 447 (within Australia) or 61 3 9473 2555 (outside Australia). The envelope provided for the return of your proxy form may also be used for this purpose. Alternatively, you may email your questions to CSLLimited@computershare.com.au. If emailing please include the company's ASX code, your name and Securityholder Reference Number (SRN) or Holder Identification Number (HIN).

Shareholder's Name	Shareholders Reference Number (SRN) or Holder Identification Number (HIN)
Address	
Questions	